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We were informed of a positive Covid-19 test for one of our employees. We take the safety and health 
of our workers and members as our highest priority.  This employee will be off work for a quarantine 
period and will be required to supply a negative test to return to work. Also, employees with close 
contact will be asked to produce a negative test to return to work and hopefully our employee mask 
wearing policy minimized the spread. Again the master board urges members to continue to follow 
safety recommendations such as social distancing and face masks. 

For a variety of reasons the service labor market will be extremely tight this season. I think we will 
discuss this under the manager’s report agenda item. We ask members and guests to be patient with 
our staff as the next 5 months without a full staff will be challenging for them. We are doing everything 
we can to hire additional help. 


